
From:                              Noreen Clarke 
Sent:                               26 October 2017 11:26
To:                                   National Planning Framework
Subject:                          National Planning Framework (NPF) Submission
 

Dear elected representatives,
I am writing to you regarding the recent draft NPF.

I am a resident of Drogheda, Co. Louth since birth, Ireland's largest town. 

My home town has a population of 43,000 people with a further 30,000 people who live within a 12km

radius of Drogheda's town center. 

I am baffled as to why in your draft NPF Drogheda has not been completely ommitted, not mentioned once?

In my opinion, based on its population alone, it is a priority that Drogheda is given city status and is, with

immediate effect, included within your Nation Planning Framework, a plan which will stratigically and

economically map out the future development of towns countrywide for the next 20 years (2020 - 2040).

It is absolutely critical that Drogheda is included.
Yours sincerely,

 
Noreen Clarke,


